
 

To our stakeholders: 
 
We recognize that a key requirement of participation in the UN Global 
Compact is the annual reporting on progress, which consists of a 
statement by the President of the Board on continuing to support the 
UN Global Compact, the description of practical actions regarding the 
Principles of the Global Compact and the expected results. 
 
We ask for your permission to postpone placing our report on progress 
to the UN Global Compact website until 15 August 2015. 
 
Our address is associated with the reorganization and technical 
changes in the activity of PJSC "Lvivoblenergo." 
 
PJSC "Lvivoblenergo" is an active participant in the UN Global 
Compact and seeks to further develop in the direction of progress of 
CSR and move to a higher "Advanced level" on scale evaluation of the 
Global Compact. 
 
We believe that deep socialization of our company based on the Ten 
Principles of the Global Compact is a guide of corporate social 
responsibility - one of the main vectors of PJSC "Lvivoblenergo." 
 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
Halyna Yeliseyenko,  
Head of The Corporate Relations Departament 
PJSC "Lvivoblenergo" 
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